
 

 

Mission News – October 2020 

 

The latest news is this Missions News update.  

Now, in one easy to locate section you (and those you know) can access all the various 

ministry and mission partners, keep up-to-date with the latest in BVC Missions, locate 

our ministry and mission partners all around the world with the cool map section, sign 

up or sign others up to receive the weekly Light to the Nations email, stay fully informed 

about how much has been donated to date through our Move the World grants and see 

the number of partnerships we have and the number of countries where we are 

currently involved in missional work. 

I really hope that this mission page on our website will be the FIRST place you turn to 

for information, news, and as an aid in your prayer life for our various ministry and 

mission partners – here, there and everywhere! 

I sincerely hope that this can help each of us unleash God’s love – personally, daily, 

always! 

 

Pastor Rich 

 

October Mission Opportunities 

 

Food donations still needed and being collected for Mission 98, Food for Kids and the 

BVC Community Care Center. 

Mission 98 is collecting slightly used hoodies and coats for the winter season to 

help alleviate the suffering of some of our neighbors during the on-coming cold months. 

You can drop these items off at the same collection area on the front steps of the 

church building where we continue to collect food and other personal items. 

Operation Christmas Child boxes coming soon! Look for further details in how you 

and your family can be a part of this significant ministry in bringing the hope and love of 

Jesus with every box!!! 



 

 

 

Day of Food Delivery, Saturday, October 3, 9:30 am – 12:00 noon. 

We plan to deliver food to 150 households in one day! We need your help to meet our 

goal. You will get a t-shirt and some pre-packaged snacks! We will socially distance of 

course, and we expect you all to wear your mask! We will provide you with the food 

boxes for delivery and a delivery route. So, join us! It will be fun!   

RSVP please – volunteers@benefitsinaction.org or 720-221-8354. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, Oct. 13th is our VIRTUAL Boots & Bling Gala! 

 

SAME GREAT EVENT, but from 

the comfort and safety of your 

own home. 

This year, we're leaving the 

chuck-wagon fixin's up to you 

and yours! So, scramble up 

something yummy and plan to 

join us online Tuesday 

evening, October 13th. 

6:30pm Going LIVE 

7:00pm Program BEGINS 
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